Tara Coolidge Assistant City Clerk/Treasury Manager



City of Racine, Wisconsin

Office of the City Clerk

City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403 (262) 636-9171

Fax: (262) 636-9298 Email: clerk@cityofracine.org

December 20, 2018

Mr. John Schumann 3155 Pritchard Dr. Racine, WI 53406

Dear Mr. Schumann,

On behalf of the City of Racine Common Council, I would like to express sincere thanks and appreciation to you for your generous donation to the Racine Fire Department from the estate of Nickolas Willing. The City of Racine appreciates your support to allow our emergency services to provide for our residents. Donations like yours help residents during crisis, and quite possibly the worst day of their life. Your donation will help save many city residents.

Thank you,

Tara Coolidge
Asst. City Clerk/Treasury Manager